
  

 

1 February 2024 

 

Book Fair 2024! 
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 

 

Calvary Christian College is excited to announce that The Scholastic Book Fair will be visiting our College 

between the dates 4th March – 8 March. The theme for this year is ‘Book Garden’. This season’s Book Fair 

will be an exciting celebration full of fun activities and hundreds of books kids want to read. 

 Please see the following days and times that The Book Fair will be available: 

 

Wednesday 6th  March – Students will visit with their classes (purchasing of items will not be available). 

Thursday 7th March – The Book Fair will be open to everyone from 8am – 11am during Grandparents Day. 

Friday 8th  March – Kingdom Kids will have an opportunity to buy from the Book Fair if they choose.   

                                – The Book fair will be in the Junior School Library. Last minute purchases for parents   

                                   only will be made during this time too.      

 

This amazing Book Fair brings in many opportunities for the school and students to benefit from additional 

books and resources. We are relying on the school community as a whole to make this event a success and 

are hoping to secure a couple of volunteers who can assist students with purchasing their items.  

 

If you can help out in some capacity at the Book Fair, please email me and select a day/time that you prefer, 

along with your mobile number.   ashley.wong@calvarycc.qld.edu.au 
 

Thursday 7 March 8am – 11am 

Friday 8 March  8am – 9am 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Ashley Wong 
Book Fair Organiser 
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